




Keep up the great work Samir and best wishes for your continued success.  
 
There are many other outstanding achievers amongst our greater community, but rarely do 
we get to hear about them. The people I have mentioned above have all had some sort of 
public exposure so we would love to hear about our people who are doing great things in 
their career of choice.  
 
Lyn and I represented our community at the Otago Anniversary Day Dinner in March. We had 
the annual laying of the wreath on behalf of the Dunedin Lebanese community at the ANZAC 
Dawn Service in April. The Lebanese flag was flown from the Civic Centre on 22nd November 
to commemorate Lebanon Independence Day. This year has seen the passing of more of our 
loved ones, both young and old. As a result, we are now a less defined, highly integrated 
community, but there is still some life left in the old club yet, so I am going to propose that 
we take it out of recess so that we can be more proactive in initiating events and projects for 
the community. 
 
Alah Ecun Makon 
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